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Dear WRC Teams,

By today (Friday, 9th of December) you can start ordering P1 Fuel for the WRC Season
2023.

Before placing an order, please carefully read the instructions in the manual attached to
this email. There you will find a step-by-step guide on how to use the platform and
place an order.

PLEASE NOTE:

1. Existing P1 clients:
We have already created an account for you. Now you only need to set a
password for your account and start using it. To do so, please follow the link,
which we will send out in a separate email with the following subject “Your
Account at P1 Racing Fuels LTD" later today.

2. New P1 clients:
If you are a new client for P1 Fuels, please go to the platform (link below) and
create a new account.

To order the fuel, please visit our new ordering platform available by the link:
https://p1-fuels.odoo.com

If you have read the manual and still have some questions regarding the ordering
procedure, please contact eva@plracingfuels.com.

Best Regards,

P1 Fuels-WRC Events Team
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